## Secretary

To: all.families@stpaulschool.ca

Cc: All School Staff; St. Paul Parish Richmond

Subject: Thursday Letter

Attachments: Saint Patrick Secondary Open House.pdf



Dear Parents,

We are very excited for our Conferences tomorrow! We have had a productive and successful first term, and I feel you will be pleased with your child's achievements. A reminder that, due to the wish for greater privacy for parents, our new format will have the conferences taking place in the gym. The length of meeting time with the teacher has not changed (10 mins per student), and each session will be marked with the ringing of the handbell. School-aged siblings can wait in Parish Centre Room 1&2 while parents are meeting with the teacher. We look forward to welcoming you!

Yours in faith,

Maureen Moorehead Principal



"For all the obstacles we see before us, gratitude and appreciation should prevail over concerns and complaints." **Pope Francis.** 



<u>When Parents Have Concerns</u> – If at any time you have a concern regarding your child, a school event, a staff member, or an incident that happened, we ask that you <u>please come and speak with your child's teacher</u>. The only way that concerns can be effectively resolved is through open communication between home and school, resulting in accurate information being shared, and an informed understanding of your concern.



<u>Three Way Conferences</u> – **Tomorrow**! Students are to come dressed in uniform. Kindergarten to Gr. 2 families will have **Parent/Teacher only** meetings, and Gr. 3 to 7 will have three-way conferences that include the student.

First Sunday of Advent - Sunday, Nov. 27<sup>th</sup>.

Next Hot Lunch serving - Monday, Nov. 28th.

First Reconciliation Parent Meeting – Wed. Nov. 30<sup>th</sup>. 6:45 pm in the Parish Centre.

Report Cards Home - Thurs., Dec. 1st.

School Assembly – Dec. 2<sup>nd</sup>. Gr. 7 & 3 to lead.

<u>Primary and Intermediate Choir</u> – Please check the PE/Music blog for details.

<u>St. Patrick's Regional High School Open House</u> – Monday, Jan. 9<sup>th</sup>, 6:00 pm. Please read the attached invitation for more details.



St. Paul Parish Bingo Committee is requesting for your help once again in providing new items which they can bundle up in gift baskets or raffle off on its own. New items such as house wares, kitchen wares, dining, cooking, serving wares, home & garden decor, toiletries etc. will be put to good use. No item is too small. Kindly drop off your donations at the Parish Office during office hours c/o Ms. Helen Andow with a label "Christmas Bingo." We would appreciate receiving our donations at the latest by December 8<sup>th</sup>.





This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Distribution, use or copying of this email or the information it contains by other than the intended recipient is unauthorized. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify the sender immediately.